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From: South, Audrey
To: Delawder, Annie
Subject: Fwd: FY 2023 RWHAP EHE Partial Awards
Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 2:20:27 PM


Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android


From: HRSA HAB EHE <HABEHE@hrsa.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 10:30:56 AM
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FY 2023 RWHAP EHE Partial Awards
 
 
Dear HIV/AIDS Bureau EHE Colleagues,
 
The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA), HIV/AIDS Bureau (HAB) had
hoped to provide full FY 2023 awards for the Ending the HIV Epidemic recipients for the
budget period starting on March 1, 2023.  However, the timing of the Continuing Resolution
and subsequent Omnibus Appropriation for 2023 requires that HRSA HAB issue partial
awards based on FY2022 funding levels; therefore, this award provides partial funding
(approximately 17%) and continues FY 2022 program requirements.
 
HRSA HAB recognizes the challenges that partial awards create.  We will issue full awards as
soon as HRSA HAB receives the full FY 2023 appropriation amount for this program.  A
revised Notice of Award (NoA) will be issued to reflect any changes to funding amounts,
Terms and Conditions, and/or reporting requirements.
 
We understand that this is critical information needed for your organization’s planning process
to minimize disruption of EHE services for people with HIV.  If you have any questions,
please contact your project officer.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Division of Metropolitan HIV/AIDS Programs
Division of State HIV/AIDS Programs
HRSA HIV/AIDS Bureau
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Division of Metropolitan HIV/AIDS Programs (DMHAP)
HIV/AIDS Bureau (HAB)
Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA)
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